
 

 

 

 

 

 

STLC’s 8th Grade class is sponsoring the 

2014 Daddy Daughter Dance 

 

February 21, 2014 6:00-7:30pm 

Tickets are for sale in the front office. 

$5 for the dads*, free admission for the daughters 

Concessions will be sold during the dance 

 

 

All proceeds of this dance will go to the 8th grade for their class trip 

 

 

 

 

*Uncles, Grandpas, Stepdads, etc. are always welcome of course 

 

 


